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Fwd: Attention Mel Pabalinas

Planning Unknown <planning@edcgov.us>

To: Charlene Tim <charlene.tim@edcgov.us>, Rommel Pabalinas <rommel.pabalinas@edcgov.us>

— Forwarded message - —

From: Laurel Moores <laurelemoores@gmail.com>
Date: Wed, Jun 25, 2014 at 3:47 PM

Subject: Attention Mel Pabalinas

To: planning@edcgov.us

Dear Planning Commissioners:

I am writing to voice my concerns over the 250 unit apartment complex being proposed for
the El Dorado Hills Town Center. | don't feel the impact of this project has been adequately
analysed. Please vote to require an Environmental Impact Report.

The EDH Town Center is already very congested throughout the day and extremely
congested with traffic during special events. An influx of kids would be slated for Oak
Meadow Elementary which is already impacted and Oak Ridge is at or very near capacity.
This project would also have a very negative aesthetic impact, forever changing the
inherent beauty of our town. Developers have very little interest in the well being and
quality of life of current residents and the impact their projects have. El Dorado Hills is a
semi-rural suburb and THAT is why people choose to live here and love living here.
Developers want to change to whole nature of OUR community. Ron Mikulako has been a
huge disappointment to our community as he has made it clear in town meetings that he is
under developers' influence, even though his campaign platform while he was running
stated otherwise. Many residents feel he does not care that his constituents have urged
him to vote against re-zoning measures in EDH that would lead to more high density
housing projects being approved. It is very frustrating that we cannot count on him or trust
him and have to make huge efforts and take other measures to get our voices heard.

Thank you,

Laurel Moores
El Dorado Hills resident
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Fwd: El Dorado Hills apartment project

Planning Unknown <planning@edcgov.us> Wed, Jun 25, 2014 at 3:54 PM

To: Charlene Tim <charlene.tim@edcgov.us>, Rommel Pabalinas <rommel.pabalinas@edcgov.us>

Forwarded message -
From: Ashley Blinn <ashleyblinn@yahoo.com>
Date: Wed, Jun 25, 2014 at 3:51 PM

Subject: El Dorado Hills apartment project

To: "planning@edcgov.us" <planning@edcgov.us>

Attention Mel Pabalinas,

We want to see a thorough Environmental Impact Report for this project. It needs further study
as it will be at least an eyesore, at best a source of traffic congestion.

NOTICE: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it may contain confidential information,
and are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed.
Any retransmission, dissemination or other use of the information by persons other than the
intended recipient or entity is prohibited.

If you receive this e-mail in error please contact the sender by return e-mail and delete
the material from your system.
Thank you.
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